
 

 

 
Thursday 30th April 2020 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
As always, I hope you are well. 
 
I write with more information, updates and reminders. 
 
Friday 8th May Bank Holiday  
As it is a Bank Holiday, and school would usually be closed, there will be no ‘Virtual School’ uploads or resources 
for that day. 
The onsite provision will also mimic that of the Easter Holiday provision and be only open for Key Worker 
children. Therefore, places allocated to those Vulnerable because of Education Health and Care Plans are not 
expected to attend on that Friday. 
 
Virtual School 
From Monday, 4th May the ‘Learning of the Week’ videos will begin. 
 
The email address, which will be opened from next week to forward Home Learning outcomes for each year 
group is as follows: 
 
Nursery- nurseryhomelearning@bonnevilleprimary.co.uk 
Reception- receptionhomelearning@bonnevilleprimary.co.uk 
Year 1- y1homelearning@bonnevilleprimary.co.uk 
Year 2- y2homelearning@bonnevilleprimary.co.uk 
Year 3- y3homelearning@bonnevilleprimary.co.uk 
Year 4- y4homelearning@bonnevilleprimary.co.uk 
Year 5- y5homelearning@bonnevilleprimary.co.uk 
Year 6- y6homelearning@bonnevilleprimary.co.uk 
 
Please ensure all work has your child’s name and class clearly recorded. 
 
Fitness with Mr Wright 
I have seen a preview of Mr Wright’s fitness video and it looks fantastic. If you are excited for Monday’s video, 
you should be! Get your fitness gear ready. 
 
Daily Story Time 
The upload can be found in the Story Time folder. Daily sessions are, 2pm for EYFS/KS1 and 2.30pm for KS2.  
 
Expectations 
As we work hard to make our ‘Virtual School’ portal more interactive for children staff and families. It is vitally 
important that the video resources uploaded are used solely in the manner that is intended by our school. 
No videos are to be downloaded or used for any purpose other than watching them in the format in which they 
have been created.  
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We are very aware of how vulnerable such requests make our staff members, who are incredibly willing to 
engage and support in this way.  Therefore, any reports of individuals misusing, adapting or recreating our school 
video or audio resources in any way will be fully investigated by the school. Where necessary, external bodies will 
also be involved and invited to support in resolving matters. 
We expect the resources will be used just how we intend, enabling everyone to enjoy the added interactivity that 
will benefit us all. 
 
Competition Time 
Remember this week’s competition: ‘The view from here’. Artwork will be judged on the following: 

a) Imagination 

b) How clear it is 

c) How it makes the audience feel 

Ensure you upload your entries to bjspartnershipcompetition@gmail.com by Friday 12pm. 
Winners will be announced on Monday 4th May, along with next week’s competition. 
 
Please remember, all previous letters can be found on the school’s website under our COVID-19 tab. 
 
Keep inside, keep safe and I will keep in touch.  
 
Regards,  

 
 

 
Ms A. Parker 
Lead Headteacher 
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